
Board Briefs – April 28, 2022 

• Received staff departmental reports 
• Received reports from directors and staff on meetings that were recently attended 
• Approved various line extensions 
• Received a CIPCO update from CEO Bill Cherrier  
• Reviewed the annual IRS Form 990 filing  
• Discussed resolution of a territorial issue in Decatur County 
• Approved the recommendations of the Operation Round Up Committee 
• Set a price of $10,000 on the 1999 Dodge 3500 chassis we have for sale 
• Approved an Inventory of Work Orders 
• Appointed delegates to various upcoming meetings 
• Reviewed upcoming meeting dates and registrations 
  
 
The next board meeting is scheduled for Thursday, May 26, 2022, at the cooperative office in Mount 
Ayr. 


